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Item No.     10.3.1            
  
  

Request for Community Council’s Consideration 



 

Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Community Council Meeting:  Thursday, May 14, 2015 

Subject:  Artificial Turf - Eastern Passage High School 

Motion for Community Council to Consider: 
 
 
It is recommended that the Harbour East and Marine Drive Community Council request a staff report in 
regard to proposed upgrades to the construction of the Eastern Passage High School; specifically, in 
relation to the proposed Artificial Turf. 
 

Reason:  
 
 
Information to be provided on the possibility of an artificial turf site in the Eastern Passage area.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
 
Staff recommendation report on the possibility of an artificial turf site in the Eastern Passage area.  
 
 

Councillor Bill Karsten  
 
 Original signed 
 

District  3 
 
Dartmouth South – Eastern Passage 

 


